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Comments: The current plan for expanding the TSF at East Boulder is environmentally responsible and safety-

focused. It is engineered to handle some of the largest earthquakes and the heaviest rainfalls recorded in the

state. The large flood event of June 13th, 2022 speaks to how well the current TSF handles an "act of god"

flooding event and there is no reason to believe that the future plans will be any less robust. 

 

We as Montanas should be proud to have such an environmentally responsible company doing business in our

backyard. The TSF extension will allow them to continue to provide great jobs for Montanas for years to come. 


